
 
 

NEWCASTLE PLANNING COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Newcastle Planning Commission will hold a special 

meeting Wednesday, January 23, 2019, at 6 p.m., at Newcastle City Hall, 12835 Newcastle Way, 
Suite 200, Newcastle WA 98056. 

 
The business before this special meeting will be given in an agenda attached to this notice 

when it is available, and may also include any other such business as may be properly brought 
before the Planning Commission at such meeting.  

 
Members of the public are encouraged to attend and address the Commission during two 

open public comment periods. 
 
 
 
 Sara McMillon, City Clerk 
 City of Newcastle 
 

  


